*** NOTICE ***
STREET IMPROVEMENTS
Center Street

In our ongoing efforts to maintain Village streets, we have
scheduled the reconstruction of Center Street, south of Mill
Street. This project includes the replacement of Village utilities,
as well as replacement of the asphalt.

Contractor’s equipment and barrels/cones will be on site by the
end of this week. The project will start on Monday, August 34,
with substantial completion expected on or before Friday,
October 23,

The street will be closed to thru traffic (other than emergency
vehicles) during the entire project, however, residents of south
Center Street will have access in/out at all times.

On or around October 12t the intersection of Mill Street and
Center Street will be closed to thru traffic (other than emergency
vehicles), for 1-2 days, while utilities are being connected.

We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding,
should you experience any inconvenience as a result of this
project. We continually strive to improve and maintain the
quality of Village streets on your behalf.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS
REGARDING THIS PROJECT,

PLEASE CONTACT TIM SIMMONS, DPW DIRECTOR

AT 616-642-6324.




